
BOARD OF REVIEW-WEDNESDAY, MAY 20, 2019-3:00 PM- 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

The 2020 City of Buffalo City Board of Review was called to order by Mayor Kevin Mack. Roll 

call:  Jeannie Czaplewski, Niki Secrist, Roger Loretz, Kevin Mack and Clerk-Jenny Ehlenfeldt.  

Also present: Kevin Irwin, assessor.  No citizens were present. The meeting was held as noticed.  

Czaplewski nominated Mack to chair the meeting, second Johansen. All yes, motion carried. 

Mack opened floor to objections. No one present. Motion Czaplewski, second Secrist to close the 

meeting at 5pm. All yes, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 5pm.  

 

Jenny Ehlenfeldt, Clerk    

 


